HTA Gjoa Haven
P.0.Box 162

Gjoa Haven NU X0B-1J0O
Ph. 867-360-6028

Fax. 867-360-6913

February 25, 2019

Nunavut General Monitoring Plan (NGMP) Secretariat
Crown-Indigenous Relations and Northern Affairs Canada
Nunavut Regional Office

P.0. Box 2200

Iqaluit, NU X0A OHO

Re: Support Letter — SmartICE.

To who it may concern:

With respect to the letter, Project Title: Sea-ice monitoring to support resilient transportation
infrastructure, community economic development and youth training in Gjoa Haven and Taloyoak,

Nunavut.

Gjoa Haven Hunters and Trappers Association would like to express their full support to this project to
enhance the climate change challenge, to educate the youth of weather and ice conditions we are
encountering each year due to climate change, transportation and activities.

Not only will this project help people of the north it will also educate other stake holders, researchers,
search and rescue operations, commercial fishing operations and other organizations should also be
aware of climate change for their work involving ice condition travels.

Should you require further information regarding this support letter please do not hesitate to contact

HTA office at the numbers provide above.

Sincerely

Btz 4 (U0 LIJ6
Ben Putugiq
Chairman
Hunters and Trappers Association

Gjoa Haven



